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Joy! An Irish Christmas - Concert with Keith and Kristyn Getty
Modern day hymn writers Keith and Kristyn Getty with 20schemes - a partner of the Nelson Association - 
are performing a Christmas benefit concert at Southeast Christian Church on December 13th at 7:30pm. 
This is proving to be a highly anticipated evening. With tickets selling for only $20 per person it’s no 
surprise that thousands of tickets have already been sold. Consider the possibility of your church attending 
this Christ-centered Christmas concert together on December 13. Not only would you be able to 
experience a fantastic concert you will be supporting a partner of the Nelson Association and supporting 
Church Planing in Scotland’s poorest communities. 

To purchase your tickets and to learn more about 20schemes you can visit 20schemes.com 

Merry Christmas! 
Merry Christmas from the Nelson Association! For 
Churches Christmas is usually marked as a time of 
activity and growth. We are praying that your 
church would take full advantage of the holidays to 
be a witness for Christ in your communities and 
that we would see people saved as a result.

Multiply 22
We are happy to say that the first year of Multiply 22 is over and 
was a fantastic success. Around this time last year several 
pastors of the Nelson Association came together with a vision 
for an apprenticeship program that would train young men to 
pastor, plant and revitalize churches. The realization that quality 
ministers of the gospel are rarely the result of anything but 
intentional investment pushed the Church Evangelism team to 
create Multiply 22 - a 10-month apprenticeship (Feb.-Nov.). 
Each apprentice gets 1-on-1 time with their coach every week 
and once per month all the coaches, apprentices, and anyone 
else willing to come, gather around a table to discuss challenges and strategies  of ministry.

With a new year approaching and with one year of experience in this new incentive, we would like to 
invite you to become part of Multiply 22 and ask that if there is anyone you know planning on going into 
ministry and is interested in gaining real experience with a coach and learning from those who have gone 
before them, encourage them to contact us. Find more info at:

nelsonbaptistassociation.com/multiply-22 

Upcoming Meetings
• Admin Team Meeting: December 10 at 

Bullitt Lick Baptist Church at 1:30pm  

Our Vision

"Strengthening Churches,
Sharing Christ's Love"
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